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UPGRADES COMING TO MUNICIPAL PARKING LOTS IN OCTOBER 2022 

   
SEAL BEACH, CA — Payment equipment upgrades are coming to the municipal paid 

parking lots in Seal Beach.  

 

The parking lots along Main Street currently feature single-space parking meters, which 

will be removed and replaced with pay stations. The 1st Street, 8th Street, and 10th Street 

beach parking lots currently have pay stations, which will be upgraded. The pay stations 

will provide an improved user experience, simplify parking operations, and reduce 

operating costs.  

 

Residents and visitors will be able to continue using the Passport mobile parking 

application to pay for parking.  

  

Installation of the pay stations begin on October 17, 2022. Once installation is complete, 

their activation date will be announced in a future release. 

 

For additional information, please email parking@sealbeachca.gov. 
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